
August 15, 1974 

TO: ~IB. Rosemary Brown 

FROM: AUCE Local #1 Communications Committee 

Attached are briefs (some or all of which were submitted to both Premier 
Barrett and Labour Minister William King with covering letters), copies 
of press releases, newspaper reports, our July 31st Newsletter, information 
bulletin and reprint of Mr. Barrett's statements in February of this year. 

We were told that you would like to have this information and when I spoke 
to your husband afte~ a meeting at UBC yesterday he suggested that I send 
all this to your home address. 

Than k yop. for your interest, and we w"j.11 keep you informed and send you 
future issues of our Newsletter as they are printed. 

Joy S. Korman 
For AUCE Local #1 
Communications Committee 


